## LOGAN BAND BOOSTER ASSOCIATION MEETING NOTES Minutes from Meeting: Feb. 12th, 2018

Meeting called to order by Mark Stout @ 6:34. There were 8 members in attendance.

**SECRETARY'S REPORT** was read for the month of January and motion to accept by Rochelle Hanson; seconded by Christin Kilkenny.

**TREASURER'S REPORT** was read for the month of January and motion to accept by Brenda Rowe; seconded by Rochelle Hanson.

## **OLD BUSINESS**

Thank you to all who helped with Solo / Ensemble and Winter Concert.

Trash bag orders are being mailed this week. We will need to make arrangements for product pick up once the orders are in.

The check to the Athletic Department for their portion of the play-off game profits still needs to be sent.

The volunteer dinner has tentatively been set for Thursday, March 15<sup>th</sup>. Mrs. Price indicated there was scheduling conflict for the directors on this evening so we see if we can switch this to the following week. Once the date has been finalized, Mark will do an email blast of invitations.

## **NEW BUSINESS**

District Contest is scheduled for Friday, March 9<sup>th</sup> and Saturday, March 10<sup>th</sup>. Exact time/date for Logan has yet to be determined. Chaperones are already lined up the event and Mrs. Price will let us know date/time as soon as possible.

The frozen food fundraiser begins tomorrow (2/13) and ends on Feb. 27<sup>th</sup>. Orders will be delivered on Wednesday, March 21<sup>st</sup> and will need to be sorted and picked up that evening. Proceeds will go toward band fees (camp fees and/or dry cleaning).

Our food license application is due on March 1<sup>st</sup>. It will cost \$453 to renew.

Christin wanted to know if we wanted to consider serving Dip-n-Dots at the concession stand. After a brief discussion we decided we did not want to pursue this at this time.

We also discussed the possibility of students earning credit for working scrub games that could go toward their dry cleaning fees. No decision was made at this time. We may choose to revisit this topic at a later date.

At our next meeting, we will need to decide if we want to do advanced ticket sales for the spring concert. We will also need to plan for the beginning of track season concessions.

Motion to adjourn meeting by Brenda Rowe and Rochelle Hanson. Next meeting March  $12^{\text{th}}$  @ 6:30.